
Hennepin County is reevaluating the current use and design of Minnetonka Boulevard 
between Highway 100 and France Avenue, and is developing a plan for the corridor to 
better serve current and future users. 

Initial considerations include:
•	 Lane reconfigurations and realignments
•	 Improved connections for people biking, walking, and rolling to the Beltline 

Boulevard and West Lake Street light rail stations
•	 Enhancements for people walking and rolling
•	 Accommodations for people biking
•	 Streetscape improvements

Hennepin County is seeking public input.

Given the location and the many stakeholders, gathering concerns from area 
businesses and residents and from the traveling public - including people walking, 
biking, rolling, and driving – is a top priority. Throughout this effort, we will:
•	 Prioritize diversity, equity, and inclusion
•	 Collaborate with community partners
•	 Identify and communicate impacts of proposed changes

Be sure to sign up for email updates on the project website to stay up to date on 
engagement opportunities. 
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Project overview Contact

County Road 5 in St. Louis Park

Website 

Jason Staebell, P.E.
Project engineer - design
612-596-0371
jason.staebell@hennepin.us 

www.hennepin.us/
minnetonka-boulevard

We want to hear from you

Minnetonka Boulevard reconstruction

April 2021


